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East Terrace, Strathalbyn Koala 
Crossing  

Works Commencement Notice 

                   

 

 

The $168 million Road Safety Program is jointly funded by the 
Australian (50%) and South Australian (50%) Governments 
over three years. 
 

What’s happening 
Works are starting from Thursday, 5 December 2024, including 
vegetation maintenance and installation of a new Koala Crossing on 
East Terrace, near Chapel Street in Strathalbyn.  

This crossing will improve safety and access, particularly for the local 
schools. See concept design overleaf.  

The existing Koala Crossing currently located near Rowe Street will 
remain.  
 

How this affects you 
On Thursday, 5 December 2024, vegetation maintenance will be 
undertaken to improve the visibility of signage on East Terrace, 
between Rowe Street and Chapel Street. Some speed and parking 
restrictions will be in place while works are being undertaken.  

Construction of the new Koala Crossing will start from Monday, 9 
December 2024 and is expected to be completed by late-January 
2025.  

Between Tuesday, 10 December 2024 and Thursday, 12 
December 2024, a section of East Terrace will be reduced to a 
single lane with traffic controllers in place to manage the flow of 
traffic between Rowe Street and Chapel Street.  

Access to the school will be maintained.  

When 

Thursday, 5 December 
2024 to late-January 
2025, weather permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Friday 
Between the hours of 
9am and 4pm 

Where 

East Terrace, Strathalbyn, 
near Chapel Street 

More information 

dit.sa.gov.au/RSP 

DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

1300 794 880 

  

 

We are ensuring 
smoother and safer 
travel for pedestrians 
and cyclists.  

 

We are creating better 
connectivity in local 
communities. 

 

This forms part of the 
$168 million Road 
Safety Program 

We are installing a new Koala Crossing on East 
Terrace, Strathalbyn as part of the Road Safety 
Program.  
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To undertake this work safely, there will be some speed restrictions in place during working hours.  

Please be cautious around workers, follow the signage and traffic management directions while works 
are in progress. 

Outside of working hours, restrictions will be lifted, and normal traffic conditions will be reinstated.  

Access to buses will be maintained, however, please check the latest updates on scheduled services at 
adelaidemetro.com.au 

Pedestrians and cyclists, please be cautious when passing near work zones. Some detours will be in 
place safety. We'll put up signs to guide you to other routes if needed 

We’ll maintain access for properties throughout the works wherever possible, with advance notice 
provided if there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway access. 
 

East Terrace, Strathalbyn Koala Crossing Concept Design 
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